
KRE - Block Party!! 

Your KRE Homeowner’s Board is hosting a Block Party!  We will have the BBQ up 

and going, with burgers and dogs ready, drinks on ice, all we need is YOU!!! 

 When? Sunday, September 28th from 2:00pm to 4:30pm (Weather Permitting, we live in the NW)  

 Where? 50th Street Court NW, in the cul-de-sac, follow your nose, the BBQ will be going! 

 Why? Mix and mingle with your neighbors. 

 Bring? Please bring a side dish, something easy to prepare and enjoy.  Salad, Chips or Dessert.   

 Help? Bring a chair relax and enjoy.  Your Board will handle the cooking! 

RSVP if possible, so we can purchase enough goodies for the day!  RSVP to Rob Potter at 

rgpottergigharbor@yahoo.com or (360) 265 1025.  Thank you very much! 
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